
From:  dogStar@greenmail.net

Sent time:  05/05/2020 09:47:52 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Case Number ENV-2018-2116-EIR; State Clearinghouse Number 2018051002
 

 
Dear Miss Nguyen.
 
I noticed the city extended the comment period for the Citizen M project: 
https://planning.lacity.org/eir/citizenM%20Hollywood_Vine/DEIR/CommentExtensionNotice.pdf
 
The above mentioned project comment period took place before the global pandemic currently taking place.
 
I was wondering on what basis the city refuses to extend the comment period for the Hollywood Center project and how
this compares to the extension the city provided to the related citizen M case.
 
Thank you for clarifying this issue.
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